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The Honorable Sarah Parrot 
Attorney Examiner 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 

   180 East Broad Street 
    Columbus, Ohio  43215-3793 
 

 
Re:  In the Matter of the Application of Ohio Power Company for Approval of 
Full Legal Corporate Separation and Amendment to its Corporate Separation 
Plan, Case No. 12-1126-EL-UNC 
 

 
Examiner Parrot: 

 
Pursuant to Rule 4901:1-37-05(B)(11), Ohio Power Company (dba AEP Ohio) 
hereby provides notice that it has designated a new compliance officer who will 
be the contact for the Commission and Staff on corporate separation matters.   
 
AEP Ohio has appointed Gina E. Mazzei-Smith, Senior Counsel and Chief 
Compliance Officer, American Electric Power Service Corporation, as 
compliance officer for corporate separation matters.  Ms. Mazzei-Smith may be 
contacted by email at gemazzei-smith@aep.com and by telephone at (614) 716-
2990.  
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 

/s/Steven T. Nourse  
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